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July 1, 2016

FILED ELECTRONICALLY VIA IBFS

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Notice of Name Change

Dear Ms. Dortch:

I am writing this letter on behalf of Beasley Media Group, LLC (formerly Beasley FM
Acquisition Corp.), licensee of receive-only earth stations E130046 and E130097, to request a
correction of the licensee name. The request reflects an administrative update and does not
reflect a change in ownership.

The licensee name should be listed as follows:
Beasley Media Group, LLC

The FCC Database, however, mistakenly lists the licensee name as follows:
Beasley FM Acquisition Corp.

The address for the licensee is correct in IBFS and should not be changed.

If you have any questions, please contact Julie Read via email: jread@lermansenter.com
or telephone: 202-416-6784.

Sincerely,

{4

Laura M. Berman
Counsel to Beasley Media Group, LLC

cc (by email): Ms. Kathleen Campbell
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